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3.3 - Innovation Ecosystem

3.3.1 - Institution has created an eco-system for innovations including Incubation centre and other
initiatives for creation and transfer of knowledge

IIPS being a social science institute has taken number of
initiatives for creation and transfer of knowledge to encourage
innovations on contemporary issues related to population,
development, and health. It organises advanced training programmes
for developing and refreshing the research skills of the scholars
from within and outside institute such as Big Data Using Machine
Learning, Spatial Analysis, Geo-coding, Large-scale Survey Research,
Gender analysis of household data, etc.

The IIPS Placement Cell aims to place students in positions per
their abilities and aspirations. We encourage
organizations/companies to visit our campus and offer job
opportunities to our skilled students, who have demonstrated their
ability in various health, insurance, pharmaceutical, and
development sectors.

The Institute has been successful in creating a great pool of human
resources who are using these tools for conducting high-quality
innovative research. The Institute has a well-established eco-system
for transfer of knowledge. It has established a Publication Cell
that transfers the knowledge to the outside world through official
newsletters, research briefs, policy briefs, working papers, etc.
and has a dedicated Short-term Training Programme Cell that conducts
a number of short-term training programmes/workshops for
transferring knowledge to the researchers, policy-makers, government
officials, etc.

Institute regularly conducts a number of data users’ workshops for
those who intend to use data generated by IIPS for answering policy
relevant questions.
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